
6 CHIEF OFFICER REPORT

The Board considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Chief Officer providing a summary of key developments relating to
West Lothian IJB and updating members on emerging issues.

It was recommended that the Board note and comment on the key areas
of work and service developments that had been taking place within West
Lothian in relation to the work of the Integration Joint Board.

During discussion, members suggested the Strategic Planning Group
explore ways of statistical quantification to assess carer effectiveness.

The Chair then invited David Huddlestone to provide an update on the
recent RSA exercise he had taken part in and it was agreed that the
relevant slides would be circulated to members at the end of the meeting.
Members also suggested that the Strategic Planning Group remain
involved in and up to date with RSA developments.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


